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Subject FX Payment Unavailability

From Customer Service at 7:54 PM on 21 Jul

Dear Customer,

FX Payments via BSP Internet Banking will be unavailable from 2pm Friday

24th July, 2020, to 6am Monday 27th July, 2020, due to system upgrade.

To avoid any inconvenience, kindly ensure all your FX payments are processed

before 2pm on Friday 24th July, 2020.

All other Internet Baking functions will still be available for use during this time

except for the FX Payments function.

Please contact the BSP Call Center on 3201212 / 70301212 / +675 3057842 for

overseas callers or email servicebsp@bsp.com.pg or contact your respective

relationship manager if you have any questions relating to this notification.

The FX Payments function will be available for use at 6am on Monday 27th

July, 2020.

We apologies for any inconvenience caused.
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